

COMUNE DI TARANTO

Sindaco

Piazza Municipio, 1 - 74123 TARANTO - tel. 099/4581673

e-mail: ufficiogabinetto@comune.taranto.it

e-mail certificata: gabinettosindaco.comunetaranto@pec.rupar.puglia.it

PROT. N. 82471

Taranto, 31.07.2020

To:

The Sport Consultancy
One de Walden Court,
85 New Cavendish Street,
London W1W 6XD

Re.: Formal application to SailGP 2021.

Dear friends,

we apologize for the wait, linked to days full of institutional commitments. After preliminary internal assessments with our technical and financial offices, we are pleased to announce our formal application for Taranto to host SailGP 2021.

We believe, unless the outcome of your investigation is positive, that we can commit ourselves to organize the stage in question for the value of approximately 2.5 million euros, as well as for the signing of an agreement and the payment of a deposit of not more than 40% of the amount mentioned above within the timeframe foreseen by your autumn program.

We reserve the right to deepen with you in the coming days the terms and the possible combination of services and cash payments. At the moment, however, we exclude an involvement of the Municipality of Taranto in commercial or media-related activities.

Can you please confirm to us that the deadline for sending you all the details of the candidate city would be August 31st? May you kindly inform us about the possibile further cities involved worldwide in this edition?

Thank you again for your interest and collaboration.

Best regards,

Rinaldo Melucci

Mayor of Taranto, Italy +39 366 718 9523

sindaco@comune.taranto.it

DI TARANY